
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 10, 2024 
 

 
To 
The Manager 
Compliance Department  
BSE Limited           
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 
 Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Request to amend the industry categorization details appearing in the 

Corporate Information Section of BSE Limited. 
 

Ref: -   Security Code – 532701, ISIN: - INE266H01014 

 
We hereby wish to bring to your notice that the name of the Company has changed from its 
old name of “Sree Sakthi Paper Mills Limited to “Cella Space Limited”, since 31st October 
2018.  
 
The name change was necessary to signify the gradual shifting of its business activities from 
manufacture of “paper and paper products” to “Industrial and logistics park developer”. The 
same was given effect after following due procedures including the amendment to the 
relevant clauses in the Memorandum of Association and necessary filings with the Ministry 
of Corporate Affairs. 
 
Hence, we request that the industry details mentioned under the Corporate Information 
details may suitably be amended as “Industrial and logistics park developer” to reflect the 
present business carried out by the Company. 
 
We request you to kindly do the needful. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully 
For Cella Space Limited 

    
S Rajkumar      
Vice Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN:01790870 


